
Joanne Berger-Sweeney 

Joanne Berger-Sweeney was elected the 22nd president of Trinity College on 
March 25, 2014. She was selected by Trinity’s Board of Trustees to chart a 
course toward the College’s 200th anniversary in 2023, one that advances the 
future of the liberal arts education that has been a hallmark of Trinity’s 
distinguished history and raises the visibility of the College’s many deep-rooted 
strengths among all its constituencies. Berger-Sweeney is an accomplished and 

passionate teacher and scientist. Berger-Sweeney received her undergraduate degree in 
psychobiology from Wellesley College, her M.P.H. in environmental health sciences from the 
University of California, Berkeley, and her Ph.D. in neurotoxicology from the Johns Hopkins School of 
Public Health. 
 


